Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 3:06 PM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: '‘Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H'

Subject: RE: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - requesting extension for 3Q10 GWM report to

accommodate post-ISCO monitoring schedule

Peter,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the third quarter 2010 groundwater monitoring report is
extended to 11/1/2010.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 2:07 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: FW: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - requesting extension for 3Q10 GWM report to accommodate post-1SCO
monitoring schedule

From: Schaefer, Peter

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 11:31 AM

To: 'Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health'

Cc: 'denis.l.brown@shell.com’; Cool, Aubrey; Kreml, Anni

Subject: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - requesting extension for 3Q10 GWM report to accommodate post-1SCO
monitoring schedule

Jerry,

Per our conversation today, CRA requests an extension for the third quarter 2010 groundwater monitoring report due to
ACEH on 9/15/10 to 11/1/10 to accommodate our post-ISCO groundwater monitoring schedule. Thank you.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer



